
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  June 4, 2018    RELEASE DATE: IMMEDIATE 
 
FROM:  Andrew Savor, Transit Superintendent  
 
SUBJECT: June 6 is Clean Air Day 
 
 
In celebration of Clean Air Day, June 6, 2018, Sarnia Transit fares will be 
reduced to $1.00. This event is an annual tradition for Sarnia Transit, and has 
been celebrated for more than 10 years.  
 
Clean Air Day encourages the public to make environmentally friendly 
decisions as part of Canadian Environment Week. 
 
“Please consider taking Sarnia Transit, walking, or biking on June 6,” states 
Mike Berkvens, Director of Engineering.  
 
Plan your Sarnia Transit route by using the Transit Trip Planner tool. Sarnia 
Transit offers eight brand new buses and a fully accessible fleet.  
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For further information contact:  
Andrew Savor, Transit Superintendent  
Andrew.Savor@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 5308 
 
Katarina Ovens, Communications Coordinator 
Katarina.ovens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3265 

https://www.canada.ca/en/environment-climate-change/services/canadian-environment-week.html
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